
            

            

         

HOMEWORK – DUE BY WEDNESDAY 8th November: 

Each child has been sent home with two CGP books, one for Maths and one for Grammar, Punctuation 

and Spelling. Each week they will be given pages to complete in both books. Children should mark their 

homework - answers are at the back of the books. Teachers have spoken to the children about this 

process and will be checking homework each week as has been done previously. Children will still need 

to hand in their homework on the given date. It would be advisable that children use pencils so they are 

able to rub out and correct should they need to.  

READING: To support your child’s reading skills, please listen to them read and discuss the book 

on a weekly basis. Your child should bring the reading record to school with your comment on a bi-

weekly basis. Your child should be reading at least 20 minutes per day. Thank you for your continuous 

support.  

SPELLING: Our new 4 week spelling unit is based on suffixes -tion, -ant, -ance,         -ent, -ence.  

Please practise these with your child in preparation for a test on Monday.  You have been allocated 

spelling game on BUG Club to practise.  

                

     

 

 

 

 HALF TERMLY PROJECT: 

Thank you to all the children who have brought in their half termly project- Mr Skehan is looking forward 

to viewing them all. We can see that a lot of hard work has been put into them… well done children!  

Look out for next week’s homework letter which will have all the details for your next half termly 

project. 

St Benedict’s Class: Ms McDonald        St Brigid’s Class: Mrs Haywood-White 

Welcome back after the first half term break! The children had a great time at PGL and it was lovely seeing 

them all challenge themselves. 

Reminder:  

Children should now be in full winter uniform; children are expected to adhere to the uniform code 

everyday and we encourage children to wear their school uniform with pride. We ask for your 

assistance in making sure your child comes to school wearing the correct uniform.  

 

 

MATHS:   

Please complete pages 18 and 19 simplifying fractions and ordering 

fractions.  

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar:  

Please complete pages 14 and 15 clauses and conjunctions.   


